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We have seen the precedence set for requiring immunization from certain viruses of anyone 
participating in education. In NSHE, these include measles, mumps, rubella, tetanus, and 
diphtheria. COVID-19 will continue to be a problem so long as vaccinations are not 
widespread. Unfortunately, due to the politicization of this pandemic, misinformation 
regarding these vaccines continues to be spread widely. If we are ever to return to semi-normal 
operations, we must mandate vaccinations for all who are able. We are still operating in the 
middle of a public health emergency and without this mandate, we will only see our situation 
continue to deteriorate. 
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